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Sent from my iPhone 
I OBJECT to the above proposal for the following reasons 1.  More houses in this area will be catastrophic. Already 
our lovely town is overcrowded and in the summer I do not go into the town for this reason. More residents mean 
our restaurants, pubs and cafes will be even more difficult to book and get into. 
2.  There will be more cars and cyclists on the already busy roads mixed in with more people and children making it 
more dangerous and potentially more accidents. 
3.  Our overstretched doctors and hospitals will have to accommodate more people meaning more waiting time. 
Dentists will be affected also 
4.  Our water supply is already a problem in the  summer months with annual hosepipe bans. This will be worse. 
5. Whitstable will become a big concrete town with the loss of more countryside when I thought we were all trying 
to preserve our country and wildlife. - how does this go with not cutting the verges on the Thanet way -  a bit 
hypocritical I think. 
6.  How does this affect farming?? 
If you go ahead with this I can not imagine the chaos this will cause people, just trying to go about our normal life. 
Please do not go ahead with this. 
Julie Cripps 




